
Crusader Soccer 2023-2024 
Greetings!  
 
On behalf of my assistant coaches, Coach Gredvig and Coach Mallon, welcome to St. Anne 
soccer! So far we have 36 students interested in soccer and if you hear of any other students 
interested please feel free to forward this email to them. I plan to have a Junior Varsity team 
and a Varsity team. We will start practice Monday, August 21st from 3:30-5:00.  We will practice 
at the same time every day, Monday- Thursday, until Labor Day. Your player will need the 
following in order to begin practice: 

1. Athletic Physical form turned in to Coach Carpio 
2. workout clothes (PE uniform will work) 
3. soccer socks 
4. shin guards 
5. soccer cleats (these are different from football, baseball, or softball cleats) 
6. water bottle (we will have coolers with ice water that they may use to refill as 

necessary) 

There is a GHCAA coach's meeting this Saturday that will give me more information about the 
schedule, but as of now the first game is scheduled for Thursday, September 7th. In the past, 
we have played games on Tuesdays and Thursdays. The game times are 4:30 and 5:30 
depending on what team your child plays on. Half of our games are at home and the others will 
be played at other Catholic schools in the diocese. You are required to drive your student to 
away games or find a ride for them with other soccer parents. The season runs until the end of 
October. There is a parent GroupMe that I will use to communicate weekly practices and game 
schedules during the season. I ask that you please be patient with me because the schedule can 
often change during the season. I will communicate as soon as I receive changes. I also ask that 
we minimize the questions asked to the entire GroupMe and instead direct message me with 
any and all questions. I will also use the GroupMe to announce when practice is canceled due to 
rain.  
 
If your child is playing more than one sport this season, please let me know as soon as possible 
so we can work out a plan.  
 
I'm looking forward to a great season! Please let me know if you have any other questions.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Kelly Tavares 
  
St. Anne Catholic School- Tomball 
Nurse’s office- Health Coordinator/Attendance 
Soccer Coach 
(281) 351-0093 


